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Comments: Hello,

 

I am in favor of moving forward with mountain bike trails at the Lemon Gulch area. I think increased opportunities

for non motorized recreation in our national forests benefit everyone. There are not many options in this area of

the state. New trails would bring tourism dollars to the area without increasing development. 

Thank you!

 

Steph Hahn


